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The Awards Committee will use the same methods of getting nominations as last year, 

online, newsletter, Facebook, etc. We will also encourage word of mouth participation. 

We are also open to suggestions to get people to make nominations. 

 

We will not be changing the awards given out as they were reworked last year. 

 

I added Mike Mullin to the committee, so we now have a full group and someone from 

the next conference location. 

 

 

 

Mary Ann Thompson 

Awards Committee Chair 


